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Johnson, Paul@SCC

From: Walter Lamb <landtrust@ballona.org>

Sent: Friday, January 20, 2023 5:05 PM

To: Hutzel, Amy@SCC; Cooper, Megan@SCC

Cc: SCC Public Comment

Subject: 2/2 meeting / update page

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 

Amy and Megan,  
 
Separate from any discussions our respective legal counsel may be having, I am again requesting that an item be placed 
on the agenda at the February 2nd Conservancy meeting to provide a substantive update regarding the "Sequences 1 
and 2" project, along with an action item for them to consider approval of the work now being performed, which does 
not include the expressly stated tasks and deliverables cited as justification for approving the Prop 12 funds, or 
accomplish the goals highlighted by board members in approving the funds. 
 
The importance of such an update is reinforced by CDFW's confirmation yesterday that they knew well before the May 
27, 2021 meeting that $1.69 million would be substantially insufficient to complete final design and permitting for the 
Ballona Wetlands Restoration Project. 
 
Additionally, the project update page should be updated, as the information posted there is now four months old. It has 
been 603 days since funds were authorized for public engagement and not a single public engagement event has 
occurred. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Walter 
 
------------------- 
Walter Lamb 
Ballona Wetlands Land Trust 
310-384-1042 
Facebook 

 


